
Voicemail left to CouncilHearings on April 7, 2021 at 2:45 p.m.:  

My name is Michael Martin. I live at 704 Delaware Ave, Saint Paul 55107. My this is my only means of 
communication, it is a flip phone. I have no computers or any other electronic stuff. This is about an 
appeal about the seal coating that was done a few years ago. Up to this point I've been making 
monthly payments to the City on the over $700.00 in assessment fees that was assessed. I think I got 
it down to a little over $200 right now. What I want to do is I want to appeal the assessment in the 
alley I live on the corner of Delaware and Page. I have no problem paying the fees for Delaware and 
Page, but I've been living here for over 40 years and I've never used the alley. I don't need access to 
the alley, I don't need the alley. I've never needed the alley. My garage faces Page Street. My trash 
and recycle are put out on Page Street, never in the alley. I don't feel that it's fair that I have to pay 
for the alley assessment. I'm even willing to take pictures and bring him down to City Hall, send them 
to show you where my garage is in reference to the alley, and my trash and recycling. I would do 
anything to state my case. I’d like to see that $217.50 go away on the assessment. In fact, if it did, I 
think I would owe less than $50 in assessments.  I have been paying on it every month for I think a 
year. My number is 651-269-XXXX. Thanks for listening, hope to hear from you soon.  

 


